
Wokingham Post Office

I have received this letter from the Minister regarding the move of Wokingham
Post Office. I will be taking up her offer of a further meeting.

http://www.government-world.com/wokingham-post-office-5/
http://johnredwoodsdiary.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/06/020001.jpg


http://johnredwoodsdiary.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/06/020002.jpg

